

Climate-Newsletter #2

Save the date: Releasing the Greenhouse Gas Balance & Workshops

Dear interested parties in climate,

A warm welcome to our second newsletter that is being published as part of the climate protection project. In the newsletter we will report on the progress of the project at more or less regular intervals.

We are pleased to announce the dates for the publication of the greenhouse gas balance and the workshops that will be conducted next year.

You are very welcome to make a note of these dates.

Publication of the greenhouse gas balance

A public event will be held to present the greenhouse gas performance of the years 2019 and 2020 at 9 a.m. on February 24th, 2022. Although we would like to keep all option open for the format of the event, we assume in our current plans that the event will be held online.

Following the presentation of the balance sheet and clarification of open questions, we cordially invite you to a brainstorming session. We would like to exchange first ideas with you in order to move on from the balance sheet to the actual implementation by collecting initial proposals for measure in all fields of action.

In you would like to participate, please keep the date clear from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Of course, we will officially invite you with further information in due time.

Workshops

The workshops for the concrete, more in-depth development of measures will take place from June 22nd to 24th, 2022. The workshop on university catering has already been scheduled to take place on June 15th, 2022.

We hope to be able to conduct the workshops in presence in the 'Schlaues Haus' in Oldenburg.

We will inform you about detailed information and the registration procedure in due time next year.

You can find an initial overview of the workshop schedule on the following webpage: https://uol.de/klimaschutzkonzept/akteursbeteiligung

Miscellaneous

I would like to hint at two small updates from the sustainability realm of the university.

First, Mr Möller and Mr. Koch recently provided proof of the CO2 savings of the photovoltaic system. We were able to save 268 tons of CO2 in 2020. (Click here to see the proof)

Aside from that, a group of students has created a platform for the upcycling of furniture on Stud.IP as part of a seminar. You are invited to check it out. (Click here to get to the platform)



We are happy to receive suggestions and requests – feel free to contact us!

Yor are welcome to forwards this second newsletter to your colleagues or speak out a recommendation for a subscription.

We wish you and your loved ones a peaceful holiday season and all the best for the upcoming year.

Kind regards,

Anna Krämer [she/her]

Climate Protection Manager COAST – Centre for Environment and Sustainability Ammerländer Heerstr. 114-118 26129 Oldenburg

https://uol.de/klimaschutz-nachhaltigkeit